
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

March 24, 2021 
 

 Re:  SB 401 
 
Dear Chari Prozanski and Senate Judiciary Members: 
 
 Earlier I submitted letters in opposition to SB 401 prepared by victims of violent 
crime in Yamhill County.  Inadvertently, I omitted one submission.  Please see that letter 
below.  Thank you for taking the time to review it. 
 
     Respectfully, 
 
 
 
     Bradley C. Berry 
     Yamhill County District Attorney 
 
BCB: dg 
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DEPUTY DISTRICT ATTORNEY 
 
GREG T. JONES 
DEPUTY DISTRICT ATTORNEY 
 
MICHELLE N. ENFIELD 
DEPUTY DISTRICT ATTORNEY 
 
MICHAEL R. DOLAN 
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DEPUTY DISTRICT ATTORNEY 
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DEPUTY DISTRICT ATTORNEY 
 

 



 
 
 

 


